
Poh Siew Yuen in YWAM Madison, Wisconsin, USA 
 

PICTURE DIARY Jun – Sept 2023
 

School of Biblical Christian Worldview (SBCW) - 29 May  to 18 Aug 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Back at PHOS Campus Ministry House 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I stayed at the Base for 3 months during the duration of SBCW.  I moved back to PHOS on Aug 21.  Had a 1 
week break but it was only a break from Base activities, not from PHOS ministry.  I moved back at the busiest 

time for PHOS as the new academic year of the University of Wisconsin was starting.  We were still 
processing new applications and enquiries. Finally, we accepted 3 new residents while 2 had left us. 

Photo taken at the PHOS Orientation Retreat on  Sept 1-3.  This academic year, we have 15 
students – 2 couldn’t join us at the retreat.  A new male part-time staff (the bearded guy 

behind me) has joined us for this semester, PTL!!!  We have been & are still praying for more 
staff – full-time & long-term.  

The SBCW students absolutely love the school.  They have learnt so much but more importantly, 
gained a deeper understanding of the Christian faith & who God is.  During the school, the Lord was 
doing deep work in all of them and by the end of the school, they have grown and matured so much 

and have drawn much closer to the Lord!  It has also been a blessing working with Chris, the only other 
staff in the school staff team besides myself. 

 
It is so heartening to see how our PHOS residents have grown in their faith.  I am particularly 

encouraged by 3 of them (2 of them joined us last year) and to know that the discipleship happening in 
our Christian campus community house has helped them so much.  It is really my privilege to be able 

to serve in the PHOS Campus ministry. 



Teaching 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

• I will be teaching Isaiah on Oct 18 in the weekly Bible Study Hour in the 
Discipleship Training School which is starting in a week in another YWAM 
property 45 min drive away.  It’s just 1 hour of teaching – I will be mainly doing 
an overview of Isaiah 

• This semester, I will be leading the weekly Women’s Discussion Group in PHOS 
on Tuesday evenings, 7-8pm – we will be studying the book of Phillippians.    

• Men’s Discussion Group is on Thursday evenings 

• Our Weekly Bible Study at PHOS is on Wednesday evenings 

• PHOS residents are required to attend at least 1 of them. We also arrange for 1-
on-1 for whoever wishes to have it.  

• I have been back in the PHOS  kitchen helping with dinner prep every Mon, Wed 
& Fri 

• I will also help in the Tues lunch prep in the base for the BSN whenever my co-
worker from PHOS drives there in the morning as I don’t drive here in US. 

 


